Tighe, Cathy- FS

From:

Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 10:50 AM

To: Tighe, Cathy- FS

Subject: [External EmaillWard Lake, Ketchikan, AK

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Catherine,

| live in Ketchikan but will be out of town when the public meeting takes place. | would like to
request that the Ward Lake trail and surrounding areas remain off limits to commercial
tourism. Bringing buses and large numbers of people to this area will slowly and surely destroy
this beautiful, serene area. It is a small area and we typically have as many as 3000 tourists per
day in Ketchikan between the months of May and September. There are very few places left in
Ketchikan that are easy for the public to access and not inundated with tourists. Please help us
keep the area clean, untrampled and local.

Thanks you for your consideration.

Kathy Fitzgerald

Ktn, AK

Sent from my iPhone



